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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

I am writing to to you to support the development of the Lemon Gulch Trail System, including trail development
that will be usable by mountain bikers and trail runners. This trail development will provide significant recreational
opportunities to non-motorized trail users, and will reduce conflict between user groups on existing trails.

| believe that the Option 2 should be the first choice (51.6 miles of trail) as this will maximize the recreational
opportunities and minimize the risks of crowding and user-group conflict. Option 6 (27.5 miles of trail) is a
reasonable compromise if Option 2 is not viable.

The Ochoco National Forest is public land. Recreational facilities within this public forest should be developed
and maintained to provide opportunities for as many people as possible.

Yours sincerely,
Wayne Lewis



